
 

Upcom ing SJ V REAP Webinar    

     
 

 
Hello San Joaquin Valley Jurisdictions 

 
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) in 

collaboration with the San Joaquin Valley Regional Planning Agencies will be hosting 
a virtual workshop on the REAP Grant Program for San Joaquin Valley jurisdictions 

on Tuesday, February 23, 2021 from 2:00 pm – 3:30 pm.  
More details below. 

 

 

The Regional Early Action Planning (REAP) program 

The Local Government Planning Support Grants Program 
(AB 101) was established to provide regions and 
jurisdictions with one‐time grant funding for planning 
activities to meet the sixth cycle of the regional housing 
needs assessment, and to spur affordable housing 
production.   
 

A total of $18.9 million in Regional Early Action Planning (REAP) grant funds was 
allocated to the eight San Joaquin Valley Regional Planning Agencies for housing 
planning activities through 2023. 
 
Please join us on Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 2pm to learn about the REAP 
program for the San Joaquin Valley. Topics include: 
 

• Overview of the REAP program. 
• Funds available to your city or county to increase housing production. 
• Combining LEAP and REAP funds for planning activities. 
• Eligible uses of funds, including using REAP funds for staffing. 
• Communicate your technical assistance needs. 

  
Please click on the workshop registration link below to sign up! 
 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3101378567409145615 

 

 

 

 

 

This meeting will be interactive and conducted online. Meeting participants can join by desktop, tablet, 
and phone. Please register for the meeting at the link above to receive further information about how to 

join!  
 

For questions, please contact: Sohab Mehmood 
sohab.mehmood@hcd.ca.gov or Robert Phipps, Deputy Director, Fresno 

Council of Governments rphipps@fresnocog.org or (559) 233-4148 
  

  

   


